Subject: Bridgtown Camp.
Dear Saints
We are living in most exciting times! I believe our time will go down in spiritual history as a time of transition. I am becoming more and more aware of the fact that we are experiencing a time of travail and birthing, in which we must not become tired, but push, push! Let's do it!  Below please find a letter from Ina Viljoen, our Camp Coordinator.
Eben Swart
On behalf of Eben Swart and CTHerald - Greetings everyone

We are moving on towards our third camp of 2005, this time at the Bridgetown campsite on the Berg river. This will take place on the weekend of 12 to 14 August. Prices for this

R170 per single person for the weekend; R30 per couple (h + w); Children under 10, R13. I had to change the price slightly due to rising food prices, sorry!

Our previous camp at Kleinmond again happened to be a great blessing to everybody attending. This coming one should also prove to be unforgettable! We need to be "filled in" regularly on what the Spirit is saying to the Body of Christ in these crucial days. Kalla Schroeder will be joining us again to lead the worship.

**Remember**, own bedding, plates, cutlery, toilet paper, cookies/rusks for teatimes etc. as usual! Please bring extra blankets and warm clothing since it's winter and it can get quite chilly at night.

You can start paying your camp money into the following account:

camp are:

o. (021) 889 5798, or e-mail the electronic banking details to

Then fax the receipt (clearly marked please) together with the following little form, to Ina Viljoen, at Fax.No iv@sun.ac.za. Please take note of the new fax number!
See you there (G.W.) and God's richest blessings! Ina
Camp Bridgetown - 12 - 14 August 2005 Name:
Surname:
Address:
Tel.No. ()(the most appropriate, please)
How many people:
Tot. Amount: R
Indicate if single, couple, how many kids please:
Do you need a lift?
Can you supply a lift? For how many?